
 

 

Maryville Junior High PAC 

Meeting Minutes 

Tuesday, August 11, 2020, 

Opening 

The regular meeting of the Maryville Junior High PAC was called to order at 11:30 on Tuesday, 

August 11, 2020, in the library conference room and on Zoom by Whitney Roberts. 

Present 

Whitney Roberts, Mandy Jones, Lauren Rudd, Chasity O’Quinn, Whitney Davis, Laura Hall, 

Kathy Schrock, Angela Llewellyn. 

Approval of Minutes 

Mandy Jones moved to approve the April Minutes, Kathy Schrock seconded.  All were in favor. 

Approval of Treasury Report 

Kathy Schrock delivered the treasury report.  Mandy Jones voted to approve.  Lauren Rudd 

seconded.  All were in favor. 

Proposed Meeting Dates 

Several parents requested that we avoid the second Tuesday of the month because of a conflict 

with MRIS PTC meetings.  Issue was tabled and brought up later in discussion with Mrs. 

Stowers.  Proposed meeting dates will be: September, 29, November 17, December 1, January 

12, February 2, March 2, April 6, and May 4.  Time will remain the same. 

Sponsorships 

There are 3 levels of sponsorship: $1000, $500, and $250.  All sponsors go on the banner.  

Invitation to sponsor will go in daily announcements with a link to a flier.  Emails will also go to 

all previous sponsors.  The information will make it clear that individuals as well as businesses 

are welcome to sponsor and in any amount. 

Career Fair 

Career Fair will be pushed to spring.  We hope it can take place in person before spring break to 

avoid testing periods. 

Fundraising 

Butter Braids are typically a fall fundraiser.  Discussion of whether or not to continue with Butter 

Braids was tabled until September.  The possibility of a Papa Murphy’s fundraising night was 

also mentioned. 

  



 

 

Technology 

Technology and virtual learning is going well for parents and students.  Administration is 

working on the best way to take attendance.  For now, students must log into every class on 

canvas everyday to be counted present.  Videos will be going up in “Quicklinks: “How to for 

Parents” and “Lap Top Set-Up for Students.” 

SRO  

New SRO Austin Greene was introduced and welcomed.  He has conducted a security 

assessment and will be sharing with administration. 

Digital Instruction Update 

Melissa Stowers shared numbers traditional(660) versus digital(168) and hybrid students(22).  It 

has been a good start to the year.  Students are doing great, wearing masks, and showing grace 

and patience.  Digital Open House will be August 13. 

Adjournment 

Meeting was adjourned at time by Whitney Roberts at 12:25. The next general meeting will be at 

MJHS on Tuesday, September 29, in the library and on Zoom. 

Minutes submitted by: Lauren Rudd 

Approved by:  

 


